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The United States Navy

Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command
Attention: PHNSY and IMF DDAWPF EIS Project Manager
258 Makalapa Drive, Suite 100 '

Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam, Hawaii 96860-3134
Dear Madam or.Sir:

Subject: Draft Enivironmental Impact Statement _
Proposed Dry Dock and Waterfront Production Facility at Pearl Harbor Naval
Shipyard and Intermediate Maintenance Facility

In response to yo’ur"ccihrespcmdence-received February 4, 2022, regarding the

abovementioned subject, the Honolulu Fire Department (HFD) reviewed the submitted
information and requires that the following be complied.with:

1. Fire department access roads shall be provided such that any portion
of the facility or any portion of an exterior wall of the first story of the
building is located not more than 150 fest (46 meters) from fire
department access roads as-measured by an approved route around
the exterior of the building or facility. (National Fire Protection
Association [NFPA] 1; 2018 Edition, Sections 18.2.3.2.2 and
18.2.3.2.2.1, as amended.)

A fire department access road shall extend to within 50 feet (15 meters)
of at least one exterior door that can be opened from the outside and
that provides-access to the interior of the building. (NFPA 1; 2018
Edition, Section 18.2.3.2.1.)

2. An approved water supply capable of supplying the required fire flow
for fire protection shall be provided to all premises upon which

.. facilities,-buildings, or portions of buildings.are hereafter constructedor

rioved into the jurisdiction. ‘The approved water supply shallbein

aceordance with Section 18.4. (NFPA 1; 2018 Edition, Section 18.3.1.)
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3. The fire department access roads shall be in‘accordance with Section
18.2.3. (NFPA 1; 2018 Edition, Section 18.2.3.)
4. Submit civil drawings to the HFD for review and approval.

Should you have questions, please contact Captain Timothy Caires of our Fire
Prevention Bureau at 808-723-7094 or tcaires@honolulu.gov.

Sincerely,

CRAIG UCHIMURA
Acting Assistant Chief
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